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Dear Parents 
 
PARKING IN THE LANE. I understand that the parking and queuing 
system broke down again yesterday afternoon because there were a 
number of cars parked in the lane and the drivers had left their cars to 
pick up their children.  
 
I have pointed out many times that this causes great difficulty for other 
drivers and can result in the lane being blocked with cars not able to pass 
each other, frustrated drivers, arguments and longer delays. When I 
patrol everyone follows the rules but sadly I can’t be there every 
afternoon.  
 
Once again I ask you not to leave your car parked in the lane whilst you 
go to pick up your child. When the car park is full please wait patiently in 
a queue. Your child will be supervised until you can park up and collect 
them. Be patient and thoughtful to others. 
 
Questionnaires. If you didn’t receive a questionnaire at the Teacher & 
Parent meetings this week please ask your child to pick one up from the 
office as your views on the school and homework in particular are 
important to us. 
 
Dates: 

 Week beginning Monday 13th February – HALF-TERM HOLIDAY, SCHOOL 
CLOSED 

 Wednesday 1st March – Ash Wednesday, Key Stage 2 will go to the 9.30 
a.m. mass in church and Key Stage 1 will receive ashes at a service in 
school later 

 Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day (details to follow) 
 Friday 3rd March – Women’s World Day of Prayer 
 Wednesday 29th March, 9.30 a.m.  – Stations of the Cross in school 
 Thursday 30th March, 9.30 a.m. – Mass in school 
 Monday 3rd April – SCHOOL CLOSED for the Easter holidays 
 Tuesday 18th April – SCHOOL CLOSED for in-service training 

 Wednesday 19th April – Summer term begins 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Peter Hanratty 
Peter Hanratty 
Headteacher 
 
INTERNET SAFETY WEEK: Are you aware of the level of privacy settings on 
your child’s online devices? Are these devices in your child’s bedroom at night? Is 
your child vulnerable to strangers online? Please talk to your child this week 
about staying safe online.  
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